
Project Carried out on the 31st of July 

On the 31st of July the members of the Lion’s Club of Battaramulla donated items and hosted a tea party 

for the children at Sri Lanka Daara orphanage located in Wellawatta. Lion Athula, Lion Nishamani, Lion 

Chamari, Lion Jerome and Lion Mahendra were present at the venue and the items donated were toys, 

both used and new along with story books.  

The children were given iced coffee, donuts, cutlets, sandwiches and marshmallows for their evening tea 

and the whole cost for the project is as follows: 

Food – Rs.25,000 

Transport – Rs.10,000 

Toys – Rs.20,000 

Books – Rs.5000 

The total cost for the project came to around Rs.60,000. Photos of the children were not allowed to be 

taken according to the policies set by the orphanage. 

 


